
REACH Statement 

REACH, Registration, Evaluation and Authorisation of Chemicals is the regulatory 

system for controlling chemicals in Europe. It became law on 1 June 2007. 

The aim of REACH is to improve the protection of human health and the 

environment through better and earlier identification of the intrinsic properties of 

chemical substances. The legislation places a duty on Suppliers to communicate 

information to users to enable the safe use of supplies. 

Products such as LED emitters, PCB substrates, heatsinks, lenses, electronic control 

gear, modules and luminaires are designated by REACH as "Articles" and not 

subject to registration. 

None of the products supplied by Holders Components contains >0.1% of any 

substance in the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) candidate list of "Substances 

of Very High Concern (SVHC)" published on 16 th July 2019. This list can be 

viewed on the ECHA website under https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table. 

This product information is based on our current knowledge and experience. We 

cannot accept liability for any factors outside our control. 

Enquiries from customers concerning REACH compliance should be addressed to 

headoffice@holdersgroup.com 


